

JUNIOR LEAGUE OF THE SHOALS

Women building better communities'

#

0





Dear Ladies:

Thank you all so much for a such a wonderful September meeting. I truly believe we have all kicked off a great new year. I would personally like to say a special thank you to the hospitality committee for providing those yummy desserts and sweet lemonade.

The Apple Annie Committee is well under way in their planning in another successful Apple Annie Day. Melanie and her committee have put in many hours to make sure we all understand how much Apple Annie Day here in the Shoals means to our community. I would like to ask that each of you please sell as many bags that you can. Like Melanie said, if we all sell just one more than our required number, then that can honestly mean another agency that we might be able to support. The Apple Annie folders were once again a big hit. Those folders should answer any question you might have about Apple Annie Day but ,if you have a question please feel free to contact Melanie or anyone on the Apple Annie Committee.

I truly believe with all my heart that this league did make the right decision in postponing Sugar Plum Market for 2006. I know that Amy and Tana have already started planning what we all foresee as the upcoming Sugar Plum Market for 2007 which I know will be a success with another year in planning. I know that this league will always make the right decision in making sure our fundraisers are truly a success for our future vendors and for the Shoals Area. We all must realize to have a successful fundraiser we must all work together as "One Team with One Dream."

Kim Parker our Public Relation Chairman has informed me that the Times Daily will be at our October Meeting taking pictures for an upcoming story about our name change and Apple Annie.

At the October meeting, we will be electing the Admissions Committee. There will be six individuals chosen, three from each county, who will serve for two years. Lisa Ruggles, is the Admission Chair for this year. If you have any questions concerning the admission procedure you can contact Lisa or me. I will have admissions forms available at each league meeting for you to pick up. Please feel free to start sending those forms in to Lisa if you wish to sponsor someone.

Ladies, we still have many cookbooks in the storage unit. If you have not so, I want to personally recommend that we all buy our required number of cookbooks soon so that you may take advantage of this special deal. These cookbooks make great gifts for any occasion. Remember that any active, provisional or sustainer may purchase a box of 6 for \$6.00 and a box of 12 for \$12.00.

Please remember Maria Dobbs must have your dues paid in full by September 30th, 2006.

Karen McCool will be taking any orders for Junior League of The Shoals nametags if you did not order one at the September meeting, the cost is \$9.00. Please remember we all must have a nametag for Apple Annie Day.

I look forward to seeing you all at the October League Meeting.

Have a great day !!!

Krístí